Tina Gonneau

From:

Municipal Planning < Municipal Planning@enbridge.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 29, 2019 10:45 AM

To:

Tina Gonneau

Subject:

RE: Notice of Public Meeting - 263 Edgehill Dr (D14-1678)

Thank you for your circulation.

Enbridge Gas Inc. does not object to the proposed application however, we reserve the right to amend our development conditions.

Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically to MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.

Regards,

Alice Coleman

Municipal Planning Coordinator Long Range Distribution Planning

ENBRIDGE GAS INC.

TEL: 416-495-5386

500 Consumers Road, North York, Ontario M2J 1P8

Enbridge.com

Safety. Integrity. Respect.